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The Honorable Richard Burr 
United States Senate 
Washington, DC 20510 

Dear Senator Burr. 
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Thank you for your letter dated May 23, 2014, expressing support for the Intelligence Studies 
program at Fayetteville State University (FSU). I'm pleased to hear that FSU and K3 Enterprises 
have submitted applications to the Intelligence Community Center for Academic Excellence 
(IC-CAE). 

The IC-CAE plays a critical role developing the Defense Intelligence Agency's (DIA's) 
cadre of analysts and cultivating close relationships between academic institutions and the IC. 
The IC-CAE is currently reviewing all grant applications and will complete the vetting process 
later this summer. DIA will contact FSU upon completion of the application review. 

I appreciate your comments and will certainly keep your letter in mind as DIA continues to 
leverage our relationships with the Nation's top academic institutions. If you have any questions, 
please contact Christina McDonnell, Congressional Operations Team Chief, at (202) 231-0843. 

Very respectfully, 


